Dear Coach,

The Boys Basketball Program at Churchill is hosting its 13" annual WCIT. The
tournament will be held Friday and Saturday February 1st & 2nd — 2019 (check out
our website at: http://wcit.churchillbasketball.com). | would like to formally invite
your team to the Winston Churchill Invitational Tournament.

DETAILS

8 Team SV Boys Basketball Tournament | please email me at

Friday and Saturday kevin.mcbeath@Iethsd.ab.ca to confirm
1st & 2nd - 2019 your attendance. Thank you and see you
Cost = $350/Team in February!

Guaranteed 3 Games/Team
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